
 
 

Agenda Item B - Mineola Learning Center Graduation Ceremony 

 

Kyle “Corbin” Whitten attended the Mineola Learning Center and met the 

requirements for graduation from Mineola High School.  The graduation 

ceremony will be held as part of the regular school board agenda.   Dr. Fuller and 

Board President Reagan Brandon along with all board members present at the 

meeting will participate in the ceremony. 

              
                                                       Corbin Whitten 

 


